
ALLEGANY COLLEGE OF MARYLAND 
RETIREES ASSOCIATION 

Thursday, October 12, 2017 
 

The ACMRA held their Fall Business/Dinner Meeting on Thursday,  
October 12, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. at the AMC Culinaire Café. 
Those attending were: 
 
   Members     Guests 
 
 Carol Davis      Molly Saunders-Bloom           Dr. Bambara 
 Jim Winner       Linda Mellon          Larry Bloom 
 Cathy Blank  Sandra Magruder         Bob Andrews 
 Joe Weaver                John Moore          Betty Winner  
 Frank Fatkin  Judy Moore          Dave White  
 Joyce Spicer White Dave Stickler          David Jones 

Darrel Blank  Lucy Yutzy                     Laura Williams  
Jim Williams  Vic Reuschlein         Caroline Weaver 
Patty Andrews  Linda Atkinson                 
Shirley Dicken  Mary King 
           
  

James Stickler, president, welcomed the group to our annual Fall Business/Dinner 
meeting. 
 
Scholarship Committee 
 
Cathy Blank announced that the Scholarship Committee awarded four $500 scholarships.  
The scholarships were awarded to Destinee Frankenberry:  Business Administration 
Booke Kemp:  General Studies , Alexandra Moreland:  Pre-Dental and Colt Redman:  
Pre-PTA 
 
Advisor to ACMRA 
 

• David Jones, gave a report on things at the college.  
 

Secretary/Treasurer Report 
 
John Moore, Treasurer, reported that we have 63 members for the 2017-18 fiscal year.   
 
The membership dues balance is $3,909.  The Scholarship balance was $2,780 after the 
scholarships have been awarded. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Social Committee 
 
Linda Mellon announced that she has planned a trip in the spring and gave a list of the 
upcoming lunch dates. 
Additional events will be announced through email. 
 
The committee asked for input for additional trips. 
 
Communication Committee 
 
John Moore, chair, is keeping the website banner updated.   
 
Scholarship Committee 
 
Cathy Blank gave the following report. 
The ACM Retirement Association voted on April 4, 2017, to award four (4) $500 
scholarships, chosen annually in the spring.  Each recipient is to receive $250 for the 
following Fall semester, and provided they maintain the scholarship criteria, $250 for the 
Spring semester. 
 
For the academic year 2017-18 the following 4 students were selected by the committee: 
Colt Redman – Physical Therapy Assistant program 
Alexandra Moreland - Dental Hygiene program 
Destinee Frankenberry – Business Administration program 
Brooke Kemp – General Studies 
 
All four recipients sent Thank You notes to the Scholarship Committee expressing their 
gratitude to the ACM Retirement Association.  The recipients will be invited to attend the 
Fall Retirement Association’s Dinner Meeting, along with their respective advisors.  
Those recipients unable to attend the Fall Dinner Meeting will be invited to attend the 
Spring Dinner Meeting. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Judy Moore 
Secretary    
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